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A Public Hearing by the Board of Education of Millburn School District 24, Lake County, lllinois, held at Millburn Middle
School, was called to order at 7 p.m. by President Carissa Casbon LaTourette. Roll call was taken with the following Board
Members in attendance: Carissa Casbon LaTourette, Jim Guziak, Denise Ide, Brendan Murphy. Absent: Maggie Wentzell,
Casandra Slade and Irshad Khan.

President Casbon LaTourette explained that the purpose of the hearing was to allow for public comment regarding the
proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2017. She asked if there was any public comment. There was none.

It was noted that Board Member Maggie Wentzell entered the meeting at 7:05 p.m.
Dr. Stephen Johns gave an overview of the proposed Budget, reviewing highlights concerning the following funds:
Education, Operations & Maintenance, Debt Service, Transportation, IMRF/Social Security, Capital Projects, Working Cash

and Tort.

A motion was made by Brendan Murphy, with a second by Denise Ide to adjourn the Public Hearing.
On a voice vote, all Board Members voted Aye. Nays: none. Absent: Casandra Slade and Irshad Khan.

The Public Hearing adjourned at 7:24 p.m.
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